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To Whom It May Concern: 

My family and I live in Northern Ca. We have traveled to many places to enjoy our off-road recreation. One place we would like to
visit soon is the Jean area. 
Our children want to explore the places we recreate. My 10 yr old can't wait to get his own "rig", and go to all the places we go,
except by himself. If you close the Jean area, he and many of our children won't be able to experience this awesome place! 

There has to be more acceptable places to use. lease keep Jean/Primm open! 

Thank You.


